
From: Christina Flores
To: Sally Walsh; Bryan Pankhurst; Jessica Heinz
Cc: Brandon Dolan; Laura Dodd; Teresa Lamar-Sarno; Heath Stocton
Subject: FW: Speed limit change
Date: Monday, July 26, 2021 11:37:12 AM

Good morning,
 
Councilwoman Caraballo received the following email regarding Agenda Item 8C on tonight’s
agenda. Can you please add it to the backup?
 
Thank you,
 
Christina Flores
Executive Assistant
Office of the Mayor and City Council
City of Port St. Lucie
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984
(772) 873-6472 office; (772) 871-7382 fax
cflores@cityofpsl.com
 
 

From: geneo <GOLFERGENEO@YAHOO.COM> 
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 10:48 AM
To: Jolien Caraballo <Jolien.Caraballo@cityofpsl.com>; Christina Flores <CFlores@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: Speed limit change
 
 
I’m new to the party, but I have read that the city is trying to take control of speeding in the city  by
spending millions of dollars on new signs!
Let me say this I DON’T DRIVE ON THE SIDEWALK SO DON’T WALK IN THE STREET
People cannot do what ever they feel like.  If you want to live in the country move to the country, if
you want to live in a city adopt to your environment!
What makes someone think that a sign is going to change behavior!
We have signs all around the city posting Speed Limits of 30 MPH  NO ONE INFORCES THE LAW!!
 
Spend the money on POLICE OFICERS and enforce the laws we have right now.
 
I travel on Southbend next to Tesoro and NO ONE IT SEAMS OBSERVE THE 40MPH LIMIT!!
If your driving 50 you are holding up traffic!   You put in a “Speed Bump” in front of Jessica Clinton
park that only serves to launch the cars higher!!   Put in some “Rumble Strips” will wake up the
speeders.
YOU DON’T NEED SIGNS YOU NEED POLICE OFFICERS.  You need responsible City Council Members
who lead by EXAMPLE and  believe the Speed Limits also apply to them!  
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ALL WE NEED IS PEOPLE RESPECTING ONE ANOTHER. 
 
I don’t speed down my block where kids and my neighbors live. And I wont speed down your block
either!!
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

